
Greetings from UNC Student Affairs,
In this issue, we’d like to highlight some of the ways Student 
Affairs departments are working to foster the health and well-
being of all Carolina students.  Student mental health services  
are not only needed to support the psychological well-being  
of students, they are also an important part of academic success 
and retention.

If you believe that making this work possible is important, now 
more than ever, we need your support. To find a way to give of 
your time, talent and/or treasure, please reach out to me at  
zack.hawkins@unc.edu or 919-962-9077.

Thanks for all that you do to support Carolina.

Go Heels!

Zack Hawkins 
Director of Development  
UNC Student Affairs
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